
 
 
March 2, 2021 
     Sent By Email  
Ruth Kim, Lead Petitioner   
Rise Kohyang Middle 
3020 Wilshire Blvd 2nd Floor Suite #250 
Los Angeles, CA 90010 
 
 
Dear Principal Kim: 
 
Congratulations! On December 8, 2020, the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) Board of 
Education voted to renew the Rise Kohyang Middle charter for five (5) years, beginning July 1, 2021 until 
June 30, 2026, to serve up to 450 students in grades 6-8 in each year of the charter term. 
 
We, the LAUSD Charter Schools Division, look forward to continuing to work with you throughout the 
term of the charter.  As your assigned administrator from our office, I will continue to keep in close contact 
with you in order to perform our state-mandated oversight duties.  If this assignment should change, we 
will notify you of the change and provide contact information for your new administrator.  
 
Again, we congratulate your accomplishment and offer our best wishes as you continue to serve the 
students at your school and move forward the work of providing an excellent educational opportunity for 
all students.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
S. Taylor Wichmanowski 
Specialist, Charter Schools Division 
Los Angeles Unified School District 
 
 
Attachment: Stamped Board of Education Order of Business 
   
 
c:  Robert Perry, Administrative Coordinator 
     Lillian Lee, Fiscal Administrator 
     Christian Mendez, Senior Coordinator 
     Joanne Vu, Fiscal Services Manager  
     Andrew Murr, Bright Star Schools Board Chair 
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